
Lectori salutem! 

 

The editorial team of the new online journal of the Institute for Germanic Studies 

at Eötvös Loránd University Budapest welcomes its readers.  

We have founded the journal FILOGI in the hope of providing a comprehensive 

overview of the diverse research activities at our institute in the fields of German, 

Dutch and Scandinavian Studies. Furthermore we would like provide a 

sophisticated publication opportunity for our colleagues in Hungary as well as 

those working at other universities and research institutes abroad. We aim to 

provide a platform for the international scholars, academicians and researchers to 

share thoughts in the fields of literature and linguistics. 

The journal is planned to be published at least once a year. However, we would 

appreciate receiving many submissions and if the contributions can fill more than 

one journal, we will be happy to publish several issues per year. 

All submissions are peer-reviewed by two reviewers and their acceptance is 

decided by the Editorial Board. FILOGI does not charge the authors any 

processing fee. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you as one of our authors.  

 

 

The editorial team of the journal FILOGI 
 


